
Town of Lakeville 
Department of Public Works 

346 Bedford Street 
Lakeville, Massachusetts 02347                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                   

(508) 947-9521 
 

CONSTRUCTION NOTICE 

 

 
Please be advised that the Lakeville Highway Department will be performing major roadway 

construction work on or near your street this construction season. 
 

Roadway work is expected to begin on Clear Pond Road, depending on weather conditions, on 
Thursday, July 8, 2021.  Times of construction are anticipated to take place Monday thru Friday, from 

7am and 5pm, however work may be required to take place outside of this time.   
 

Work will consist of contractors using the Mill and Overlay process on the existing roadway.  Most 
existing asphalt driveway aprons will be maintained, however driveways with other materials (i.e. 

pavers, brick, stone, etc.), asphalt will be removed to the existing material.  The top course of pavement 
will be laid the next week (July 14th & 15th), weather permitting. 

 
Police details will be on-site daily to help mitigate traffic flows.  We encourage residents to avoid the 

construction area and utilize other routes.  Roadways will be open for traffic at the end of each day but 
shutdowns will be necessary on the days paving will be done (tentatively July 14th & 15th).   Please plan 

accordingly, detour routes will be in place during this work.  
 

**It is EXTREMELY IMPORTANT that residents locate existing sprinkler heads that are within 10’ of the 
roadway edge.  Please place a flag at each head.  Many times sprinkler heads are located within the 

town right of way and are broken due to construction operations.  Sprinkler heads/systems will not be 
replaced by the Town of Lakeville if they are broken in the town right of way so we ask that the 

residents take due diligence in helping us assure a smooth construction project.** 
 

Residents can look for construction updates on the town website:   
http://www.lakevillema.org/highway-department 

 
Automated notifications of website updates are available.  Please visit www.lakevillema.org and click on 

‘Subscribe to News’  
 

Don’t forget to like us on Facebook 
https://www.facebook.com/DPWLakevilleMA  

 
If you have questions or concerns, please contact Franklin Moniz, Public Works Director at 508-947-

9521 or via email; fmoniz@lakevillema.org 
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